
NOTICE 

 

 This is to inform all the candidates who have applied for 

the post of Driver under PHE Department that the written 

examination will be held on 26th July, 2025, (i.e, 4th Saturday) 

10:00 am at Kohima College, Nagaland, Kohima.  

 Therefore, all the candidates are requested to report at the 

aforementioned venue by 09:30 am along with their 

acknowledgement slip/admit card in original as proof of 

identity. No candidate will be allowed to sit for the 

examination without the original acknowledgement 

slip/admit card.  

 

 

NOTE: The syllabus for the written examination shall be based 

on basic driving etiquettes, road signs and traffic rules and 

regulations.  

 

 


